
VIDYA BHARATI SCHOOL 

Surya Nagar, Ghaziabad 

CIRCULAR 

Circular No. VBS/CIR/2017/10                                                                             Date:  14.07.17 

Dear Parent(s) 

This is to inform you that the registration for Olympiads has started. Kindly ensure that your 

ward gets his/her name registered in the Olympiads for all the subjects’ i.e.English, Science, 

Maths, Social Studies and Hindi. This would also help you to assess your ward’s performance 

at national as well as international level.  

Kindly encourage your ward to practise Olympiad worksheets that can be downloaded from 

the school website. Dedicated mentors of VBS are facilitating the students by providing them 

links and Olympiad sheets on monthly basis. All students are welcome to discuss the 

questions for Olympiads with their subject teachers while preparing for the test. 

Please refer to the following information for the Olympiads that will be held in the 

school premises on below said examination dates. 

Name of Examination Date of Examination 
 
Registration fee 

Book 
Fee(Optional) 

National English  Olympiad   12/10/17 Rs. 120/- Rs. 60/- 

International Science  Olympiad  09/11/17 
Rs. 120/- Rs. 60/ 

International Social Studies 
Olympiad  13/12/17 

Rs. 120/- Rs. 60/ 

International Math  Olympiad  14/12/17 
Rs. 120/- Rs. 60/ 

Akhil Bharatiya Hindi Olympiad  18/01/18 
Rs. 120/- Rs. 60/ 

 

As a part of mandatory requirement, registration fee of various Olympiads should be 

submitted latest by 31 July 2017. Kindly note that no late fee is acceptable. Books for 

Science, Maths and English Olympiad are made available on demand. Books cover previous 

years’ paper and chapter wise questions. Sample questions for each class will be available 

in school library or these can also be downloaded from SOF website 

(www.sofword.org). Questions will be objective type with no negative marking. 

Kindly make sure your ward participates in all Olympiads to assess his/her understanding of 

concepts in relation to international standards. 

Your kind co-operation is solicited as ever.    

With warm Regards 

 

Dr. Manjusha  Joshi 

Principal                        


